



October 22, 2004

Roger W. Briggs, Executive Officer California Regional Water Quality Control Board Central Coast Region 895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Re: Kelegian Ranch

Dear Roger:

As per our recent meeting in your offices, Mr. Paine called me about correspondence that I had received from the professionals handling this matter for me. Enclosed you will find a set of documents which reflect my statement that I did not ignore the notices from your offices and that we tried to be diligent and respectful to the claims made by your staff.

I submit all these documents in the hopes that you will review this matter and that we can come to some reasonable solution as not to waste your time, my time and not to burden me with a great deal of more expense.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.

Haig Kelegian

Cc: Bruce Paine, Regional Water Quality Control Board

Encl.